
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Monday Funday on Monday 12th June. 

EYFS/Yr1/Yr2 – 14:00-15:00 Yr3/Yr4 15:15-16:30  Yr5/Yr6 16:45-18:00 

 

On this day pupils may attend school and the sessions in their own clothing. During all the 

sessions there will be a disco in the hall and party games, with a quiet room (allowing 

children the opportunity to take part in board games and activities.) 

We have decided to run it as a ticketless event and ask children to hand their £2 entry fee 

to the member of staff on their door as they arrive with them in the morning, (excluding y5 

& 6 who will bring their £2 when they arrive to their session). Included with the entry the 

children will get a choice of drink and snack treat.  

Thank you to the parents who have volunteered to help, unfortunately we do not have 

enough helpers to run any toy stalls, and there will only be a tuck shop during the y5/6 

session. Y5/6 are recommended to bring no more than £5 spending money. 

Please can you come to the entrance door by y6 classroom and bike shed to collect y3/4 

children at 4:30 and then drop and collect for y5/6.  

Many thanks for your support with what will hopefully be a lovely event for the children, 

The Friends of Dothill School 


